
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

TENDER - 20/24 – NAMELIMELI PROJECT CONSTRUCTION OF 
ACCESS ROAD 

 
Public Rental Board (PRB), a Commercial Statutory Authority established to 
provide affordable rental flats to low-income earners, PRB invites tenders from 
registered and reputable civil or earthmoving contractors to provide a fee to 
construct and widen an access road and construct a roundabout at testing 

points at our Namelimeli site, Navua to allow for our Geotechnical Engineer to 
carry out geotechnical investigation works. 

 
Terms of reference outlining overall works will be available at the PRB’s website 
www.prb.com.fj from Tuesday 03/12/24. 

 
TENDERS are to be marked “Tender 20/24 – NAMELIMELI PROJECT 
CONSTRUCTION OF ACCESS ROAD” and addressed to: 
 

The General Manager 
Public Rental Board 

P O Box 5275 
Raiwaqa 

 
 

and all submissions shall be uploaded to our the PRB website www.prb.com.fj  
no later than 3.00pm on Friday 13th December 2024. 

 
For any queries please do not hesitate contact person is Litia Ralovo or Michael 

Vaurasi on telephone 338 7787 ext 118 or email at litiat@prb.com.fj or 

michaelv@prb.com.fj  
 
 
Lowest or any other offer will not necessarily be considered. PRB has the right to 
reject any tender.  
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